

Sharing the love of Jesus with children around the world through Christian education

August 6, 2019

Dear Fellow Educators,

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to serve children by <u>providing</u> a quality education and sharing the Good News of Jesus.

LeadaChild exists to share those same educational and spiritual gifts with children attending Lutheran schools and afterschool programs in third world countries. Our yearly chapel program is a way for our Lutheran communities here in the states to help these children.



The **2019 / 20 theme** for our chapel program will be **Jump for Joy**, based on Hebrews 12: 2 – "looking to Jesus... who for the **joy** set before Him, endured the cross..."

The new materials and chapel outlines are posted on our website; and for our participating schools, each student will receive a handmade bookmark created by the talented artisans at our site in Santiago Zamora, Guatemala. Just drop me a note if you would like your school to participate in next year's program (executivedirector@leadachild.org)

May God continue to work mightily through your efforts to provide a great education and connect more and more children to Christ our Savior!

Blessings Dr. Phil

Dr. Philip Frusti Executive Director

Email - <u>executivedirector@leadachild.org</u>

Phone - 979-702-0925

Website - www.leadachild.org

